To: Michael Adams
Secretary of State for Kentucky
700 Capital Ave Suite 152
Frankfort, Ky 40601

12 March 2022

Dear Secretary of State Adams: 

There is an organization being financed by domestic and foreign funds seeking to intimidate and dissuade the Kentucky Bar Association and the American Bar Association from representing people in matters which they do not like. This activity is unconstitutional and unconscionable. Therefore, I respectfully ask that you send them notice that they are not allowed to do business in the State of Kentucky.  

The main goal of “The 65 Project,” which is funded by domestic and foreign sources, is to target and intimidate members of the Kentucky Bar Association and American Bar Association.1 

This organization should not be allowed to operate, collect payments or donations, with their lawyers, or pursue these types of practices within the State of Kentucky. 

I respectfully ask that you bar this organization from doing business in our state.  

Sincerely, 


Kentucky Resident 

1https://the65project.com 

